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Dear Ben, 

Commissioner for Older People (Scotland) Bill 

Thank you very much for your letter with reference to the above Bill. 

The Committee appreciates the importance of reflecting on your conclusions before 
progressing with scrutiny of this Bill. 

The Committee had previously agreed to postpone any evidence sessions on the Bill 
until after your committee had reported and this remains the Committee’s position. 
The Committee does intend to issue a call for views on the Bill this side of summer 
recess, but will not be reflecting on the responses or agreeing its approach to any 
further scrutiny until after you have reported. 

Yours sincerely 

Karen Adam MSP 
Convener 


